
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads 

Here’s what you need to know:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News   May  17, 2019 

Construction  
Windley Contracting Ltd. crews are finishing up on Larwood Road and moving to Harrogate Road. 
Work will take place between Larwood and Erickson roads with the continuation of the new 
sewermain installation. This work is expected to take approximately six to eight weeks starting late 
May.  
 
 

Traffic Management 

Single lane alternating traffic will be maintained as 

vehicles and pedestrians move through the 

construction zone. We recommend using alternate 

routes whenever possible as there will be 

considerable disruption. Erickson Road pedestrians 

are encouraged to access Larwood via Reef Crescent 

(noted in red on the map) while work is underway 

on Harrogate.  

 

Thank you in advance for considering traffic control 

personnel as they help to guide you through the 

construction zone.   

 

Construction Schedule  

It is anticipated that the contractor will begin work 

on Harrogate Road the week of May 27th, for six to eight weeks.   

 

We appreciate your continued understanding as we work to complete this project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 For more information on Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca/construction or contact the  

Project Team at:  E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca  Phone: 250.286.5700 
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